
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1A 5B2

E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com

2020-02-25

Mr. Gerard Hayes
Senior Counsel

Newfoundland Power Inc.

55 Kenmount Road, P.O. Box 8910
St. John's, NL AlB 3P6

Dear Mr. Hayes:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Reliability and Resource Adequacy Study
Review - Request for Intervenor Status

The Board has reviewed the request of Newfoimdland Power for intervenor status in this
proceeding and agrees with Newfoundland Power that, as the primary distributor of electricity to
customers on the Island Interconnected system. Hydro's near-term and long-term resource
planning decisions have a direct impact on the reliability of service provided to its customers.

The Board is satisfied that Newfoimdland Power has a direct and material interest in the issues

being considered in this proceeding and that its participation as an intervenor may assist the
Parties in its understanding of the issues under review.

If you have any questions please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

(pheryl Blimdon
Board Secretary
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